
The establishment of this Council will only be a good thing if it truly represents the end users, and 
not the vested interests. With this in mind I believe it should be part of the charter that of the 
members/committee, there should be permanent places for at least one member to come from 
National Seniors Australia and one from Choice, a truly independent body. Depending on the size of 
the committee membership from these bodies should be 1 or 2 each. 
 


